Colfax Township Meeting
June 14, 2017
Colfax Township Hall

Meeting Called to Order at 1858 by Supervisor Evitts.

Attendance: Present: Supervisor Evitts, Trustee Besey, Treasurer Draeger, Trustee Greene. Clerk
Mosher absent.

Agenda: Motion by Evitts, second by Draeger to approve with additions of Benzie County Road
Commission and attorney fees. No opposition, motion carries.

Public Comment: None.

County Commissioner’s Report: Verbal report included The Maples open for business, new magistrate
Wally Armstrong and new medical examiner.

Assessor: Gunnar Brow was introduced as the assessor newly assigned by MAS for Colfax and Inland.
NW Michigan Invasive Species: Rebecca Tuskey attended to support the township, spoke on activities
and help available to eradicate invasive species and provided printed material.

Benzie Senior Resources: Nancy Call spoke on the merger of Benzie Council on Aging and Home Health
Care in late 2016 to form BSR. She reviewed some of the many programs offered, said BSR serves 40% of
Colfax residents age 60+ and discussed millage.

Benzie County Road Commission: Brad Shaub provided verbal report on activities and road projects.
Wallin Road paving begins the following Monday. Provided estimates to replace culverts on Long, Milnichol
and King/Carmean Roads that need to be addressed at some point.

Zoning Administrator Report: Written report received.

New Business:
Pay Bills: Draeger received new invoice for $165.00 after check 8851 ($185.63) was issued which will be
voided and new check issued. Motion by Evitts, second by Besey to pay as presented with revision. No

opposition, motion carries.

Meeting adjourned: Motion by Evitts, second by Besey to adjourn meeting early at 1940 due to inclement
weather. No opposition, motion carries.

Next meeting: Wednesday July 12, 2017 - 7:00pm



